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West Coast Labor Talks Update








The three-year contract between the International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU) and waterfront employers was set to expire on July 1, 2002.  Both sides have agreed to extend the existing contract on a day-to-day basis.  Based on the no strike provision within the contract, at the end of each bargaining day the two sides must agree to extend the contract for an additional day.





The most significant issues for the ILWU and Pacific Maritime Association are the maintenance of benefits and the introduction of computer technology to the West Coast ports.


 


Resources say the ILWU will probably not strike.  The Bush administration would most likely intervene, ordering longshoremen back to work during a cooling-off period.  To date, no vote to strike has been scheduled by the ILWU membership. 





A concern of exporters and importers is that dock employees would engage in a work slowdown.  UFO continues to monitor the situation closely.




















